Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal, has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed on or about November 3, 2011, from Assistant Fire Chief Darren White on behalf of Fort Myers Beach Fire Control District. This case has been assigned #121574-11-FM. The Petitioner seeks a declaratory statement concerning the application of National Fire Protection Association Standards 101-29.3.2 and 101-29.3.2.2.2 (2006 edition), to a gift or retail shop in excess of 400 square feet, which adjoins a principle means of egress in an existing hotel.

A copy of the Petition may be obtained by contacting: Tina White, Assistant General Counsel, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0333, (850)413-4132, Fax: (850)488-0697, e-mail: Tina.White@myfloridacfo.com.
